
 

 

PROPOSAL 

 

Issue: 

The Yorktown construction standards have not been updated since 2007.  Some of the 

processes and required items in the previous standards are no longer available or are no longer 

seen as the industry standards. 

 

Proposal: 

We worked with BF&S, our department heads, and E&B Paving to update the construction 

standards.  Those updated standards are attached. 

 

 


